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Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have loved exploring our school grounds as part of their outdoor learning over the last two 

weeks. From Wednesday 4th October, we plan to travel on the school minibuses to our local Forest School, for 

our first adventure in the woodland! The children have already had the opportunity to sit on our minibuses 

and are excited for their first trip out. 

Wren Class will be completing their outdoor learning sessions every Wednesday morning 

so your child will need to come into school in their Forest School clothing with their uniform 

in a bag. 

Dove Class will be completing their outdoor learning sessions every Wednesday afternoon 

so your child will need to come into school in their uniform with their Forest School clothes 

in a bag.  

For every outdoor learning session we ask that your child wears to school or brings: 

 Plenty of layers to keep warm. In the summer it is still cool in the woods, your child will always need 

to wear a long sleeved top and trousers so that they can stay warm and climb the trees! 

 

 A thick coat or waterproof jacket depending on the weather. 

 

 A pair of wellington boots. If your child already has a pair of wellies at school they can change into 

these before the start of their session. 

 

 As a school we have pairs of waterproof overalls that you can use but we do suggest that you have 

your own pair as you will be using them a lot. 

 
Thank you to everyone who has already sent in a pair of wellies and waterproofs that can be kept at school. If 

you have a school PE bag for your child at home could you please send this into school named along with an 

empty plastic carrier so that we can use it to store your child’s wellies and waterproof overalls on their peg in 

class. 

If you have any questions about our outdoor learning sessions then please let us know. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Harris and Mrs Chandler 

Dove and Wren Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 


